

C.H.E.S.S.

MOVES

Camberwell High School Ex-Students' Society

PRESIDENT
Mr. Bernard Corser
331 Highett St.
Richmond 3121
9429 5026 (H)
9427 9757 (B)

SECRETARY Mrs. Pat Douglas 737 Boronia Rd. Wantirna 3152 9801 3411 TREASURER
Mr. Neil Bouvier
54 Francis St.
Ascot Vale 3032
9370 0786 (H)
9209 2300 (W)

Issue No. 3

September, 1997

Vice President,s Message

Hi everyone!

This will be the last Newsletter before our 60's Reunion on October 17th. The President, Bernard Corser, and the Committee have been hard at work with arrangements for the reunion, which are well under way. It may not be the Olympics, perhaps, but nevertheless, it's most important to us in our capacity as an ex-student's society.

Word seems to have "got around" and we are hopeful of receiving an attendance of about 200, so if you know anyone that you think might be interested in coming let them know - OCTOBER 17TH IS THE BIG DAY

One of the school's two vice-principals, Ken Tenner, has most ably supported us in our previous reunions. Ken is currently overseas on leave, but he returns in early October and we are looking forward to his invaluable assistance on the night. We are extremely lucky to be able to hold our functions in the school hall. This is an immense cost-saver to us, and we are most grateful to the school. Being back at the school, and in the hall, adds greatly to the flavour of the night.

Door fees from the reunion and yearly subscriptions from our faithfull C.H.E.S.S. members enable us to pay our way, and contribute something to the School as well. Recently we were pleased to present the School with a cheque for \$2000 to help with the cost of the school musical "Bats" which was held earlier in the year.

So I urge all the 60"s people to come along and ensure that this year's reunion will be just as successful as our previous two.

Yvonne Wray

CAMBERWELL HIGH SCHOOL COUNCIL invites you to the 1997

DR. A.V.G.JAMES LECTURE

Ms. Moira Rayner is Guest Speaker
Writer and Consulting Lawyer to
Dunhill, Madden & Butler

Wednesday 22nd October School Hall, 8pm

2022229WHAT ARE THEY DOING NOW2222200

BRIAN NAYLOR is reading the news at Channel 9
BOB KEARSLEY is News Editor at Channel 9
DAVID BARR is a Geologist
NEIL BOUVIER is an Accountant
LEONARD BREAR is a Magistrate
GRAEME HUBBERT is an Oceanographer
Rev.PETER CHESTERMAN is an Anglican Priest
Prof.RAYMOND BOSTON is living in the USA

OTHER C.H.E.S.S. NEWS

A letter from the Canberra Chapter of C.H.E.S.S. was recieved recently, a few excerpts follow:-

" Our social program thrives, and we have just enjoyed our most successful function to date: a mid-winter Sunday luncheon at a winery just outside Canberra....... although we are predominantly a social grouping, you might be interested to read of an initiative of one of our members which could benefit the school."

An accompanying letter to the school read:-

"......Graeme Cox (CHS 1951-57) has outlined a suggestion which might interest the School. Graeme is a senior member of staff at the John Curtin School of Medical Research at the Australian National University. The JCSMR is engaged in basic biological research applicable to medicine.

Not all students are confident about their future study or career option while still at school. Perhaps a student could see these options more clearly if he, or she, had the opportunity to see what the JCSMR does, at first hand.Graeme has indictated that JCSMR can arrange for selected CHS science students to visit and to be given a conducted tour of the establishment to enable them to gain a full appreciation of it's work and whether it might suggest an attractive study or career path.

.....The JCSMR would meet the travelling and costs provide hospitality to enable the selected students to fly to Canberra......the timing of the visit would be open."

Fred Roberts
Co-ordinator, Canberra Chapter

A request has come to us in the mail from one of our C.H.E.S.S. members wanting to know the whereabouts of Sue Horton - Year of 1960, Stuart Weeks - Year of 1960 and Sylvia Williams - Year of 1960.

If you can help, please contact any of the Committee Members or the school.

HELP

If any ex-student living in country Victoria, Interstate or even further afield is interested in finding fellow ex-students in their vicinity or schoolmates they would like to contact again, we are willing, and hopefully, able to help you.

Our data base is constantly expanding through our mailouts and reunions and subscriptions to C.H.E.S.S. received from both these enable us to keep in touch.

PERHAPS some of you would like to start another Chapter of C.H.E.S.S. in your area? Let us know,

OBITUARY

Margot Ann Tarry (nee King) Year 12 would have been 1959 Passed away 23rd December, 1990 in Melbourne - aged 49 years.

<u>Ian Martin</u> - Year 12, 1951 Passed away on 28th August, 1996.

CHS SCHOOL ORCHESTRA ANNUAL CONCERT

at

St. Paul's Cathedral, City

on

Thursday 18th September, 1997

<u>Tickets:</u> \$15/Adult \$8/Student available at the door or from the school.

" brilliant"

WANTED

Memorabilia from your school days to be shown at the Reunion.

Anyone willing to bring along some of their precious possessions from this era for display would be most welcome.

C.H.E.S.S. MEETING DATES 1997

- 15TH OCTOBER
- 10TH NOVEMBER
- 1ST DECEMBER

6pm start at the school